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I am fully in support of reforming this proven regressive tax deduction. We all benefit 

from living in society and should all financially participate in that community,  as well. 

Wealthy taxpayers do not need government charity - especially when so many 

struggle to just afford housing in our state (and country). Please pass SB 976 for a 

better Oregon.  


